
Welcome to St Mary Magdalene Clitheroe Parish Church Notices  
Sunday 21st April 2024 - Third Sunday of Easter 

 
 

Bible Memory Verse: Growing Leaders - Daniel 12.3  
Those who are wise shall shine like the brightness of the sky, and those who lead 
many to righteousness, like the stars forever and ever. 

Please pray for: 

Those who are sick:   
Pat Houldsworth, David Sunderland, Brian Taylor 
and Brenda Threlfall. 
Those who have died:   
Richard Baker, Hector Eccles and Brian Harrison. 

The Week Ahead 
 
 

Sunday 21st April - 4th Sunday of Easter  
8 am   Holy Communion  
9.30 am  St George’s Day All Age Service  
} 

Monday 22nd April 
9.30 am  St Mary’s Playgroup - Lower Hall 
7 pm   APCM in church 
7.30 pm  Bell Ringing Practice 
 

Tuesday 23rd April 
2.15 pm  Ladies Group John Lennox  - music and  
   singalong in church 
 

Friday 26th April 
7 for 7.30 pm  Ken’s Quiz at Clitheroe Cricket Club 
 

Sunday 28th April - 5th Sunday of Easter - St George’s Day 
8 am   Holy Communion  
9.30 am  Sung Eucharist 
 

Howard Riley’s charity run in aid of Bags for Strife 

Hymns (in the service booklet) 
 

Jerusalem  
When a Knight won his spurs 
Be thou my vision 
I vow to thee my country 

CHURCH OFFICE & SUNDAY NOTICE SHEET  

 

 

For all enquiries and contributions to the notice sheets contact:  Email  
admin@stmaryclitheroe.com  Tel - 01200 422828  
Office hrs - 9.30 am to 3.30 pm Monday & Thursday 
 

Bereavement Support Group 

A LIGHT IN THE DARK 

First Tuesday of every month at 2 pm 
Trinity Methodist Church & Community Hub 

Call 01200 429346 for further help and information. 

KEN’S QUIZ 
Ribble Valley Fund Raising Group 

 
 

FRIDAY 26TH APRIL 
7 pm for 7.30 pm 

 

At Clitheroe Cricket Club, Chatburn Rd, BB7 2AS 
Teams of up to 6 players 

£10 per person including supper 
 

Further info and tickets contact Ken and Jo Robinson 
01200 428859, 07503 175657, 07503 165453 

Date for your Diary 
 

2nd May, Thursday - 6.30 am to 10 pm 
Election of Police and Crime Commissioner in church 

APCM 2024 
 

7 pm - Monday 22nd April in church 
 

Judith and the PCC, invite all church members to this 
annual event, which aims to be not only informative 
but to provide a forum for parishioners to elect new 
church officials. 
 

If you are interested in becoming a Churchwarden, 
PCC member or a church representative on the 
Deanery Synod, please complete an application form, 
available from the Parish Office, and forward it to the 
PCC secretary, Merle Allen, prior to the meeting. 

 
 

A number of people have yet to pay for their 2024 
magazine subscription.  Please forward £5 to either 

Patricia Duxbury 01200 429261 or Katie in the office. 

The Food Bank are in need of the following items:   
 

Long life fruit juice and milk, sponge puddings, coffee,  
laundry liquid/powder/gel, shaving foam, razors, tooth 

brushes, shampoo, men’s deodorant.  
 

Thank you for your support. 

Howard Riley’s 5k run - 28th April  
In aid of Bags for Strife 

 

BAGS FOR STRIFE IS A CHARITY SET UP BY PEOPLE WHO HAVE LOST 

LOVED ONES TO SUICIDE SHARING WHAT HAS HELPED THEM, TO 

HELP THOSE WHOSE JOURNEY IS JUST BEGINNING  

 

Howard’s Just Giving Page is 1710414305063. Go to the Just 

Giving website and enter this number in the search to donate. 

St. George is in town! 

Use the QR scanner on your smartphone 
to read the codes on the seven boards 
beside the path to the south door of St. 
Mary Magdalene's.  Find out what the 
Bible says about the Christian soldier.  


